
 

 

Washington Extends Restrictions on In-Person Public Meetings 
Through December 7, 2020 

The Governor and legislative leadership extended the restrictions on in-person meetings for public 
agencies through December 7, 2020. Under the updated proclamation, public agencies subject to the 
Open Public Meetings Act (OPMA) must continue to hold meetings remotely in compliance with the 
proclamation, or cancel or postpone their meetings until the prohibition is lifted and meetings can 
otherwise be held in compliance with the OPMA. In the updated proclamation, public agencies in 
counties in Phase 3 of the Safe Start Washington Phased Reopening County-by-County Plan, may offer 
an in-person option for meetings, in addition to providing remote meeting options. Currently, there are 
17 counties in Phase 3; all other counties remain in Phase 2.  Additional information about the 
restrictions on in-person meetings and how to hold a meeting remotely is available here. 

If you have any questions regarding this information, please contact:  
 

Nick Brown  Nick.Brown@pacificalawgroup.com  206.602.1224 
Deanna Gregory Deanna.Gregory@pacificalawgroup.com 206.245.1716 
Jamie Lisagor  Jamie.Lisagor@pacificalawgroup.com  206.245.1734 
Gerry Johnson  Gerry.Johnson@pacificalawgroup.com   206.245.1700 
Jon Jurich  Jon.Jurich@pacificalawgroup.com  206.245.1717 
Faith Li Pettis  Faith.Pettis@pacificalawgroup.com  206.245.1715 
Will Singer  Will.Singer@pacificalawgroup.com  206.602.1216 
 

 
Dated: November 12, 2020  
 
A Note:  This publication is for informational purposes and does not provide legal advice. It is not intended 
to be used or relied upon as legal advice in connection with any particular situation or facts. The 
information herein is provided as of the date it is written.  

Copyright © 2020 Pacifica Law Group LLP. All rights reserved. 

To subscribe to our mailing list, please contact Mia Wiltse at Mia.Wiltse@pacificalawgroup.com. 
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